EAS Initiative for the International Year of Astronomy 2009 
EAS proposes to finance a selection of projects that are officially affiliated to the International Year of Astronomy 2009 and that are already partially funded but are in need of complementary funding. The projects need to have been approved already in principle by either the relevant Affiliated Society or the national IYA2009 committee.

EAS invites proposals for amounts ranging from 500€ to a maximum 2000€ and expects to be able to support several projects. 

 The project can be any action made at the national/regional level in order to promote astronomy among the public, at schools, or support initiatives by amateur astronomy clubs or societies.  A European link is welcome but is not mandatory. 

The application should contain up to three pages describing the project and provide in an appendix a complete, detailed budget (including supporting documents, such as receipts or cost estimates, as appropriate). Only proposals by an Affiliated Society (or for countries without Affiliated Society, the national IYA2009 committee) will be considered and we allow only one proposal per country.

The application should be sent as a PDF file by email to Martine Logossou at the EAS Secretariat at the address: eas@unige.ch  

The successful applicants are expected to provide regular updates on their project, if appropriate with photographs, which can be published on the EAS webpages. EAS expects to be mentioned as official sponsor of the selected projects.

Schedule: 

· Application deadline Wednesday, October 15, 2008 (midnight)

· Council Meeting decision by November 14, 2008 

· Funds to be made available by December 1, 2008 

Application form for the EAS Initiative for the IYA 2009: 

Affiliated Society or national IYA2009 committee: (provide full postal address of principal contact)
Title of the Project:

Budget requested:

Total Budget:

Description: (up to three pages including this page)

Appendix: (detailed budget)
